
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

From: Hear TRA Form
To: Meeting Info; BOE Taxpayers" Rights Advocate Office
Subject: [External] Taxpayers" Bill of Rights Hearing Appearance Electronic Form
Date: Monday, August 29, 2022 5:17:35 PM

Taxpayer would like to speak at the hearing: I do not want to speak at the hearing

Type of Tax: Property Tax

Speaker's Name: Mary Fegraus

Title (if applicable): 

Company (if applicable): 

Mailing Address:

City: Laguna Beach

State: CA

Zip Code: 

E-Mail Address:

Account Number (if applicable): 

Taxpayer's Name (if not speaker): 

Organization: 

Telephone Number: 

Description of Issues:
The part of Prop 19 that changes the property tax rate is unfair to those of us who have
planned on our home of 48 years being a legacy home for our next generations. This enormous
change of property tax at our deaths would prevent our children and grandchildren from
keeping the home in the family. Parts of Prop 19 are good for everyone, but that section is an
affront to those of us who have planned for years to help our family. Please revoke that section
- if put to a public vote I am sure it would pass.




